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For Immediate Release: 
 
ROBERT F. MAYS PARK PLAN OPEN HOUSE 
 
WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP:  Centerville-Washington Park District is holding an open house for residents to view the 
preliminary development plan for the new Robert F. Mays Park in Washington Township. The community is invited to drop in 
at Epiphany Lutheran Church, 10551 Sheehan Road, anytime between 5 – 7 p.m. on Wednesday, March 6. Park planners, Park 
District commissioners and staff will be on hand to answer questions and record suggestions. Residents are encouraged to 
bring a “wish list” of items to be considered for this new community park. 
 
If unable to attend the open house, comments may be sent to mail@cwpd.org. 
 
The Centerville-Washington Park District was established in 1959 and currently operates seven community parks, eight 
nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information on the parks or 
programs, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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